
Dear Children,

We would like to invite you to join us on a Tropical Rainforest Adventure. Our 
friend, Seirian Sumner is an ecologist with an amazing job. Seirian studies the 
behaviour of ants, wasps and bees in the Amazon rainforest and explores the 
amazing relationships between insects and plants. Seirian needs your help and 
hopes you will join her team. 

If you join us on this mission, you will be the new ‘Science Communication Team’ 
– known as the Rain-Shakers. Your Rain-Shaker Mission is to share the wonders 
of the rainforest and show your community how the plants, animals and people 
who live there are all connected.  

Can you persuade your people to help you to try and protect this amazing 
biodiverse world?

Please let us know how you got on. Share your work @edenschoolsteam or by 
email - education@edenproject.com. Good Luck!

Best Wishes,
The Eden Harmony Schools Team

PS. To find out more about Seirian’s fascinating work, visit The Sumner Lab: 
sumnerlab.co.uk
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